Bakersfield Californian

NOTICE OF FINAL DECISION
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control
District has made its final decision to issue Authorities to Construct to Big West of
California, LLC for refinery located at located at 6451 Rosedale Highway,
Bakersfield, California. The project is for the installation of a hydrocracker (HCU)
and a ground level flare. These applications are part of the Clean Fuels -
Alternative D project, portions of which were previously authorized in projects S-
1061149, S-1062741, and S-1062742.

The District's analysis of the legal and factual basis for this proposed action,
project #S-1084518, is available for public inspection at the District office at the
address below. For additional information regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. Leonard Scandura, Permit Services Manager, at (661) 392-5500, or contact
Mr. David Warner, Director of Permit Services, in writing at SAN JOAQUIN AIR
POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 34946 FLYOVER CT., BAKERSFIELD, CA
93308.



